From: Elizabeth Fenton
Sent: 21 February 2019 00:46
To: Marfleet, Patrick
Subject: Planning Application 2018/6151/P

Dear Mr Marfleet,

Please register my objection to the above referenced planning application to extend hours of
business at 130 Charing Cross Road.

The premises, as | am sure you are aware, is on the ground floor of a residential building. The sale of
take away food into the small hours of the morning has resulted in foodstuffs and rubbish being left
on the street, attracting vermin and gulls. The noise levels are intolerable, especially loud music
played by waiting vehicles.

I hope this request is rejected by the Council.

Yours sincerely,

Elizabeth Fenton

This e-mail may contain information which is confidential, legally privileged and/or copyright
protected. This e-mail is intended for the addressee only. If you receive this in error, please contact
the sender and delete the material from your computer. See our new Privacy Notice
here<http://www.camden.gov.uk/privacystatement> which tells you how we store and process the
data we hold about you and residents.

This e-mail may contain information which is confidential, legally privileged and/or copyright
protected. This e-mail is intended for the addressee only. If you receive this in error, please contact
the sender and delete the material from your computer. See our new Privacy Notice
here<http://www.camden.gov.uk/privacystatement> which tells you how we store and process the
data we hold about you and residents.




